
NOTICE OF PROJECT PLAN PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Charter Township of Bloomfield will hold a public hearing on the proposed Drinking Water State 

Revolving Fund Loan for the Improvements to Birmingham Farms Subdivision Water Main Replacement 

Program for the purpose of receiving comments from interested persons. 

 

The hearing will be held virtually at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, June 14, 2021 during the regular Township 

Board of Trustees Meeting. 

 

Public Comments regarding the Project Plan may be made in one of the two following ways for no 
more than three minutes for each person:  

• To submit a written comment: send it via email either before or during the public comment 
portion of the Hearing to public-hearing@bloomfieldtwp.org. The written comments will be read 
into the record during the Hearing. 

• To make a live verbal comment: you may join the virtual Hearing via Zoom. Below is the 
accompanying Zoom information. Join the Zoom Hearing and wait to be called to speak during 
the public comment portion of the Hearing. The Zoom moderator will identify speakers by the 
last four digits of their phone number or display name. 

 

Join by Computer: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89412689398?pwd=TE5iUzBYb0tYSHovcFNsVm1RZXN5Zz09 

 

Join By phone: +1 312 626 6799 Meeting ID: 894 1268 9398 Password: 4200  

 

The purpose of the proposed project is to obtain a low interest State loan to fund improvements to the 

Drinking Water System to improve efficiency, reduce likelihood of water main breaks, and restore 

capacity of aging pipes.  

 

Project construction will involve replacements of various water mains within the Birmingham Farms 

subdivision.   

 

Impacts of the proposed project include minor traffic impacts, minor lawn, and pavement disturbance.  

 

The estimated cost to users for the proposed project will be $36.12 per year per residential user.   

 

Copies of the plan detailing the proposed project are available at the following location(s): 

1. Online on the Township’s website  

2. Bloomfield Township Dave Payne Public Services Building (by appointment with the Engineering 

Department only) – 1153 Exeter Street, Bloomfield Township MI 48302 

 

To view the meeting live, go to Comcast Channel 15 or AT&T Channel 99 or via the 

internet: Bloomfield Twp, MI - Public Meetings 

 
 

mailto:public-hearing@bloomfieldtwp.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89412689398?pwd=TE5iUzBYb0tYSHovcFNsVm1RZXN5Zz09
https://www.bloomfieldtwp.org/Government/Public-Meetings.aspx


Posted on Website: May 6, 2021 

Written comments received before the hearing record is closed on June 14, 2021 will receive responses 

in the final project plan.  Written comments should be sent to: 

 

Martin Brook, Township Clerk 
Bloomfield Township  
4200 Telegraph Rd. Bloomfield Twp., MI 48302 
Or email – public-hearing@bloomfieldtwp.org  


